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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 

The summer is here and your board members are hard at work.  We have finished raising all the 
fence columns to 6’ and painted them in preparation for the new 6’ vinyl fence.  Digging permits 
and City of Tarpon Springs permits have slowed us down.  We have also removed most the 
shrubs along Beckett Way and Old Dixie Highway.  We will be replacing one section of  wall  that 
has started falling over. 

As stated in the April newsletter, the Board of Directors hereby adopts the following Violation 
Policy which shall be in effect for Beckett Bay Homeowners Association, Inc.  Pursuant to the 
authority within the Association’s governing documents and Florida Statute Section 720.305.  
Your Board is looking for volunteers for the Fining Committee.   

Our next Board Meeting will be on August 5,2020.  Please attend to volunteer, add comments, 
make suggestions, or, just to see what your neighborhood is doing. 

Our neighborhood was burglarized a few weeks ago. Several cars were broken into.  Please 
remember to lock your vehicles, and, keep an eye out for yourselves as well as your neighbors. IF 
YOU SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING.   

I will be attending the Tarpon Springs Crime Prevention meetings on Thursdays as soon as they 
start back up.  Officer Anthony Boone, 727.938.2849  aboone@tspd.us  will be our contact. 

Thank you, Rick Hardin   727.735.4119 / seabeerick1@aol.com 

______________________________________________________________________________R
EMINDERS: 

v www.BeckettBay.com - our web site has a wealth of information, including our By-Laws 
v General Trash pick-up – Mondays 
v Trash, Recyclables and Yard Waste pick-up – Thursdays 
v Clean-up after your dogs, and try to keep your animals from roaming into others yards 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

NEWSLETTER:  This is YOUR Newsletter, to be distributed every quarter.  Please send Rick Hardin 
(seabeerick@aol.com) your suggestions for any items you would like included in the next 
Newsletter. 



HANDY PHONE NUMBERS: 

Ø Tarpon Springs Police, non-emergency       727.937.6151 
Ø Tarpon Springs Code Enforcement               727.937.0017 
Ø City of Tarpon Springs, Public Works           727.642.5606   Street lights, Trees in Preserve 
Ø Pinellas County Animal Control                     727.582.2600   Stray animals running loose 
Ø Property Manager, Patrick Cracchiolo         813.433.2006   pcracchiolo@mgmt-assoc.com 

 

FREE ADS:  Placed by Homeowners, NOT endorsed by the Board 

 

 
Looking for Racquet Ball players – contact 
Rick Hardin  seabeerick@aol.com 
 

 
Looking for Basketball players – contact Enes 
Karagic   ekaragic@Icloud.com 
 

 
Power Pro Painters & Remodel 

Customer Renovations – kitchen, bathroom, 
floor design Licensed, Bonded and Insured             
Israel Gonzalex, Owner            727.592.8300 
igonzalez@powerpropainters.com 
                   Call for a Free Estimate 
 

 
 
Dr. Jamie A. Donnelly, NCSP 
Licensed School Psychologist 
Florida Department of Health  #1047 
413.563.7642 

 
HANDYMAN Dean 

727.303.8170 
Will Pressure Wash your driveway, sidewalks 

and entryway, among other jobs. 
Call for a quote 
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